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Upcoming Events in term 2 

Monday 17th of June and Monday 24th of June- Kelly Sports with Kōtare/ Tīeke

Tuesday 18th of June- Year 4-8 Structured Literacy Workshops
                                     2.00pm to 3.00pm
                                     7.00pm to 8.00pm
                                    
Tuesday 18th of June-Interzone Cross Country for those students who qualified.

Tuesday 2nd of July- Home and School Meeting

Wednesday 3rd of July- Board of Trustees meeting.

School finishes on Friday 5th of July 2024 at 3.00pm.



Kākā
This week we completed our first round of tech, and our students are very proud of their 
achievements and how much they have learned in only 7 weeks! We start our next 
rotation straight away next week, so keep an eye out for new skills and projects coming 
home! 

This week also saw our last session with Mountains to Sea Wellington, who have left us 
with the challenge to take some action to help restore the Albemarle Stream. We are 
now focusing on student led Science Fair projects until the end of the term. 

In Genius Hour, our students have been busy coding, learning hip-hop dance, designing 
with Tinkercad, completing Minecraft build challenges, testing their engineering skills 
with EPRo8 and teaching maths and PE games to the junior students. 



Kōtare/ Tīeke (all team)
Kia ora tatou,

This week we celebrated our last swimming day at the Karori 
pools. 

Kōtare students have also been learning Ki-o-rahi with Kelly 
Sports over the course of the term. Tīeke students have been 
learning ball skills and games including passing a variety of 
balls. Thank you to Ryan for coaching our students and staff 
over the course of term 2. . 

As part of our Pūrakau, we have been thinking 
about the children of Rangi and Papa. We have 
learned the story according to Te AtiAwa. Our 
students have displayed their learning of the 
story through art. 



 Provisional Events for term 3 

Some early dates to be aware of: 

22nd of July- Term 3 starts

6th of August- Home and School meeting 
(provisional)

7th of August- Board of Trustees meeting.

12th of August- Maths week begins

13th of June- Western Zones Netball 
tournament.

14th of August- Books Alive: National Library 
Service.

On behalf of the teachers of Tīeke, Kōtare and 
Kākā, we would like to thank you for another 
term of amazing support. Those of you who pop 
in to see your child’s teacher, those who have 
accompanied trips, those who came along and 
supported a sports event, those who come 
along to our community meetings and those who 
ask their child, “how was your day today?”
These and many more actions support the 
development of a person’s education. 

Your team in Tīeke, Kōtare and Kākā.


